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Food for Thought
Sponsored by Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
“When you reach the end of your rope, tie a knot and hang on.”

- Abraham Lincoln

Superintendent’s Corner
I hope this new year finds you well as we return to some normalcy 
and look forward to better days ahead. We realize that people are 
struggling and want very much to celebrate the accomplishments of 
our students and staff, while also respecting the challenges that face 
our district’s families.

It is important that we remain vigilant in protecting our learning family, 
while simultaneously accentuating the great things taking place in 
our classrooms and schools. We promise to maintain that balance, 
keep the culture of achievement at the forefront and use every tool to 
protect students and staff alike. We have come a very long way since 
last March, and need to hang tough just a little longer as there are 
brighter moments on the horizon. 

News from Deputy Superintendent 
Dr. Joseph Centamore in the Curriculum Office
Happy and healthy New Year to everyone! 
 
January is a very busy month in our schools. For grades K-8, i-Ready 
diagnostics are being administered. Building principals will communi-
cate this schedule to parents. 
 
At Countrywood, a School Comprehensive Education Plan targeting 
ELA and Math growth, especially for our students with disabilities, 
is being implemented. We thank the team of administrators, teach-
ers, and parents who worked diligently on the implementation plan, 
as well as the staff and parents who provided feedback through the 
State created survey.  
 
The end of this month also marks the end of the second marking 
quarter and first semester. For all grades K-12, report cards will be 
placed on the Parent Portal. Parents may contact the school to re-
quest a digital or hard copy. For information on how to create an 
account in the Parent Portal, please visit the district’s website under 
the parent link.
 
Due to the State cancelling the January Regents, there will not be 
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a Regents Week at the end of the month at Walt Whitman. Regular 
classes will continue. Any examinations will also occur in class.
 
News from Assistant Superintendent for 
Business and District Operations Dr. Vito D’Elia
CHICHESTER PROPERTY FOR SALE
In an effort to generate revenue to assist the District with needed 
upgrades and projects, the District has some properties for sale.  One 
is a parcel of land that is on the north side of Chichester Road, just 
west of Wheatley Avenue.   We wanted to assure the residents that 
the sale will not impact the JKAO sledding hill that has been enjoyed 
by so many through the years.  Please see the graphic below which 
indicates the lot for sale.  

Some Thoughts from Assistant Superintendent 
for Student Services April Poprilo 
Our South Huntington Team utilizes a variety of tools to share import-
ant information as well as good news about the members of our learn-
ing family. These aforementioned communication processes include a 
vibrant Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/southhuntingtonufsd/), 
Instagram (https://www.instagram.com/southhuntingtonschools/), 
and website (www.shufsd.org), which are regularly updated, include 
information ranging from pre-K to 12th grade level. Please visit these 
sites and feel free to share stories with our district administrators and 
staff so we can accentuate the good news online.

News from Dr. James Wright, Supervisor of 
Physical Education, Health, Athletics & 
Recreation
We are set to begin contests this week for Bowling, Swimming, Fenc-
ing, and Track.  It has been a tough 10 months without kids compet-
ing, but that all changes now.  While there are no spectators permit-
ted at these contests, we will be streaming the games via the NFHS 
Network for Fencing and Track, and Swimming and Bowling will live 
stream via Instagram, Twitter, or Facebook Live.  All videos will be 
uploaded to HUDL, our sports video platform, so please see your 
coach for further details.

News from Mr. John Murphy, 
Principal of Walt Whitman High School
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Walt Whitman High School would like to congratulate Mr. Keith 
Goldman as Whitman’s Teacher of the year. Mr. Goldman embod-
ies all the qualities of a phenomenal teacher, showing the dedi-
cation and empathy necessary to make all within his classroom 
successful.  Over the course of his 17 year career, Mr. Goldman 
has dedicated himself to helping all students in need, no matter 
their struggle.  He has not only helped those students within the 
ENL program, providing them opportunities for success but is cur-
rently teaching within the inclusion setting, reaching students with 
disabilities to find avenues of success within the Earth Science 
curriculum.  Throughout his 17-year career, Mr. Goldman has 
been a model teacher, inspiring a love for Science and learning 
within all his students.  Mr. Goldman prides himself on continually 
improving his instructional practices to instill that same love he 
has for not only Science but learning.  The energy he commits 
every day to his students is not only inspiring but infectious.   Mr. 
Goldman is a prime example that teachers do make a difference 
in their students’ lives and those interactions can have a lasting 
effect, shaping their future for the better.

Walt Whitman High School is asking all seniors to visit the Senior 
Class website to fill out the class survey; the form will close on 
Friday.  Go to the Walt Whitman page on the District site and click 
on Clubs, and then Senior Class.  This information allows us to 
review and assess current programs and procedures to better suit 
the needs of our students and ensure continued district success. 
 
As we quickly approach 2021, it is important for our junior class 
students to prepare themselves for any upcoming SAT and ACT 
testing as they start the college process.  To help with this, Walt 
Whitman High School has teamed up with Scope and Kaplan to 
provide our students the ability for in-person and virtual SAT/ACT 
preparatory courses.
 
Please see the flyers attached below, and if you have any ques-
tions, please contact the Walt Whitman High School Main Office 
at any time. 

KAPLAN Virtual ACT Prep Spring 2021.pdf  For March ACT Test
KAPLAN Virtual SAT Prep Spring 2021.pdf  For June SAT Test
SCOPE In-Person SAT ACT Prep Spring 2021.pdf 

As many of you know, we recently held our 8th Grade Parent Ori-
entation on Thursday, January 7th, here at Walt Whitman High 
School.   This event was the first of a series of programs we of-
fer to our incoming students and their families, culminating in the 
student’s entrance into the halls of Walt Whitman High School in 
September 2021, as a member of the Whitman Class of 2025! 
For those who were unable to attend this event, or view it virtually, 
we have recorded the proceedings for you to view at your leisure.  
The video follows the program format as it was presented that 
evening, including three important 20 minute sessions:

1) Academics and 9th Grade planning with Mr. Murphy and the 
Academic Department Chairs
2) A discussion/question & answer session with a special panel of 
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current Whitman students
3) An introduction into the culture and spirit of Walt Whitman through 
the eyes of last year’s Senior Class with footage brought to you cour-
tesy of the Video Yearbook Club.

Please see the video link attached for the Freshman Orientation:
https://www.wevideo.com/view/1997356186

News from Mr. Eddie Smith, 
Principal of Stimson Middle School
Congratulations to Stimson Middle School’s Teacher of the Year Ms. 
Dana Allen. Ms. Allen is an active member of the South Huntington 
school community.  She can often be found working collaboratively 
with her colleagues.  As a vocal member of the World Language De-
partment she can be relied on to share her passion for teaching and 
provide clear examples of how her pedagogy impacts her students.   
Her classroom is a place where students feel safe to take risks and 
support the learning of their peers. She crafts lessons that challenge 
all of her students and engages them in meaningful learning. This 
student-centered approach is echoed by her students, where they 
often take leadership roles within her classroom.  Ms. Allen under-
stands the important work that educators do each day and is passion-
ate about the emotional and academic success of her students.  The 
entire South Huntington educational community is fortunate to have 
such a talented professional amongst their faculty.

The entire Stimson educational family would like to wish the South 
Huntington community a happy New Year!  Prior to the holiday vaca-
tion, Stimson held its first ever “Restock the Pantry Drive” collecting 
food and military items.  We are excited to announce that over the 
two weeks we collected 300 pounds of rice, 300 jars of peanut butter 
and jelly, 500 pounds of pasta, 500 canned items, and thousands of 
comfort items to support our military.  A special thank you to Mr. San-
sotta for helping organize the event.  Congratulations to Homeroom 
216 for gathering the most points over the competition.  All of the 
food was donated last week to the food pantry at St. Hughs.  Great 
job Stimson!

News from Mr. Steve Toto, 
Principal of Silas Wood Sixth-Grade School
Everyone at Silas Wood joins together to congratulate our Teacher of 
the Year, Mr. Kevin Connolly! Mr. Connolly has been teaching Math 
at Silas Wood for the past 26 years, following a few years as a NYC 
school teacher, and a brief stint in Amityville. When he arrived at Silas 
Wood, Mr. Connolly quickly made the South Huntington District his 
home. Students assigned to his classes consider themselves to be 
fortunate indeed, finding his lessons not only engaging but very en-
joyable - - in large part due to his animated manner and the often-silly 
jokes for which he is well known! Mr. Connolly and his wife Laurie live 
in Northport with their sons Brendan (16) and Aidan (15). Congratula-
tions to Mr. Connolly from the entire Silas Wood family

“Write it on your heart that every day is 
the best day in the year.” ~ Ralph Wal-
do Emerson

With the best wishes for a happy and 
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HEALTHY New Year to one and all – with hopes that all our wishes 
come true for 2021! Our January schedule is provided here for your 
convenience.

 
We will be administering the i-Ready 
Reading Diagnostic on January 12th 
(Group A & Virtual), and on January 
13th (Group B).  We will administer 
the i-Ready Math Diagnostic on Jan-
uary 14th (Group A & Virtual), and 
January 15th (Group B). All students 
will take these on their Chrome-
books.  Please remind students to 
fully charge their Chromebooks in 
advance of the schedule provided. 
As you may know, i-Ready provides 
a diagnostic assessment designed 
to provide teachers with actionable 

insight into student needs, offering a complete picture of student per-
formance and growth. Our school-day periods will be adjusted for 
the days of i-ready diagnostics, so we are providing our adjusted bell 
schedule for your reference.

Silas Wood celebrated the joy of the holiday season throughout our 
building with our annual Ugly Sweater Days, Holiday Door Decora-
tions, and our lucky students being treated to Mr. Toto’s Hot Chocolate 
Hut where they were gifted with individually-packaged hot chocolate, 
colorful marshmallows, and sweets! Thank you to all those Silas Su-
perstars and families who took part in our first Gingerbread House 
Contest; thanks for bringing your amazing creativity to all your cre-
ations, and congratulations to our winners!  3rd Place- J.P. Licardi; 
2nd Place- Keydy Ochoa Munoz; 1st Place- Kenji Flores! Thanks to 
our good friends at The Dix Hills Diner for sponsoring our contest and 
displaying our winners! 

Looking forward to a fantastic, healthy, and happy 2021! Stay well, 
and wear your masks!

News from Mr. Anthony Ciccarelli, 
Principal of Birchwood Intermediate School
We are very proud to announce that Mrs. Beth Springston is Birch-
wood’s Teacher of the Year! She will be honored on Wednesday, Jan-
uary 27th during the virtual Board of Education Meeting. The meeting 
begins at 7:30 p.m.

We would like to wish everyone a very Happy and Healthy 2021.
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News from Dr. Gayle Steele, 
Principal of Maplewood Intermediate School
Happy New Year everyone! We hope you all enjoyed a great holiday 
season. 

We want to thank you all for your cooperation during our virtual learn-
ing week.  Things went well and we are happy to return to in-person 
learning for some of our students.

We are excited to announce Maplewood’s Teacher of the Year, Ms. 
Susan Teeter! Susan Teeter has been a Library Media Specialist in the 
South Huntington School District for 16 years.  Although she is highly 
respected as a specialist in her area, she is revered by her students 
and colleagues as a support for so much more.  We are so proud that 
she has been chosen as Maplewoood’s Teacher of the Year. 

Sue understands the importance of providing students with a variety 
of book choices from various cultural backgrounds. She knows that 
in order to engage students you need to make personal connections, 
and then expand who they are as readers. Sue also has a passion for 
technology. She incorporates current learning platforms into her curric-
ulum that support both virtual and in-person instruction. She has been 
integral in supporting her colleagues with the use of technology, espe-
cially when we moved to distance learning in the Spring of 2020.  As 
part of the well-rounded curriculum she provides for her students, Sue 
develops STREAM activities to teach our students about researching 
and coding.  Sue is also an active member of her professional organi-
zations, and regularly attends meetings and training sessions to con-
tinually improve her craft.

Aside from her professional contributions, it is Sue’s genuine concern 
for people that is her greatest attribute.  She is one of the “go to” peo-
ple among the staff for personal support, whether it’s for a colleague, 
student or one of our South Huntington families.  Sue approaches ev-
ery situation with compassion and sensitivity.  She is very humble and 
does not feel she is deserving of any accolades.  This is even more 
evidence that she works from her heart and has a true love for what 
she does.  Her kind spirit and smile can brighten anyone’s day.  Susan 
Teeter is a true gem among the Maplewood staff.

Before the holiday break, all classes enjoyed the Jester Jim assembly. 
Students enjoyed his comedy and juggling routines from their class-
rooms during this virtual show. Thank you to the PTA for offering this 
popular assembly.

Also, our PTA organized a virtual glow party last Friday in conjunction 
with The United Skates of America. Students and their families were 
able to dance to the music provided by a DJ and hosted by an MC from 
their homes.  The PTA provided students with glow items that were 
used while they danced the night away!  Everyone had a great time.
  
For our fifth grade parents, we are in the process of planning our Gold-
ilocks trials. This will be a virtual event this year. The details will be 
provided soon. 
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News from Dr. Annie Michaelian, 
Principal of Oakwood Primary Center
We wish all of our Oakwood Families a Happy New Year!!

Our Oakwood students were happy to see their friends and teachers 
again after the Winter break! We hope that all of our families enjoyed 
the holidays and found time to get some deserved rest. 

We are so excited to announce Oakwood’s Teacher of the Year, Ms. 
Erica Perez-Flowers! Ms. Perez-Flowers is a dedicated and well-
loved Speech and Language Therapist serving our Oakwood stu-
dents with her love, care and expertise.  Please join us at the virtual 
Board of Education Meeting on Wednesday, January 27th, as we 
honor and congratulate Ms. Perez-Flowers and all of the South Hun-
tington Teachers of the Year on their well-deserved recognition.

We would like to extend our sincerest THANK YOU to all of our fam-
ilies who donated gift cards or monetarily to families in our school 
community who were in need.  Your generosity and kindness is cer-
tainly appreciated and made a difference in the lives of our students.  
Thank you for your thoughtfulness! A special thank you to our School 
Social Worker, Mr. Toledo, for all of his efforts to make this happen!

Additionally, Oakwood showcased their festive spirit by decorating 
their classroom doors.  Every door at Oakwood was decorated for the 
winter season starting a new tradition! Because of the efforts given 
to put this tradition in place, an extra recess period was awarded to 
all of our students for their creativity and for showcasing their winter 
spirit. Our Remote learners will also be rewarded with a special par-
ticipation surprise! If you haven’t had a chance to see the wonderful 
decorations, be sure to check Instagram!

Our next Family Reflection Night will be scheduled for the Week of 
January 19th in conjunction with our Birchwood Family.  Look for de-
tails that will be sent home in your child’s backpack or that are posted 
on Google Classroom.

Oakwood is posting new pictures on our social media accounts on 
Instagram and Twitter!  We are very excited to share all of the won-
derful things happening to enhance and build on our home-school 
connection!  If you are interested in following us, please see the in-
formation below:

Instagram: oakwood_primary_center
Twitter: @Oakwood_PC

Wishing all of our families a great week and a healthy and happy 
2021!

News from Mr. Mitchell Levy, 
Principal of Countrywood Primary Center 
Welcome back and Happy New Year! It has been so nice to see all of 
our students and staff back at Countrywood these last few days.  A 
huge thank you to our wonderful families who have been so patient 
and flexible with us as we have navigated the COVID-19 challenges 
together as a school and a community.  I am so lucky to work with a 
dedicated and loving group of educators, who have gone above and 
beyond to provide a top-quality education, while also addressing the 
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social and emotional needs that are both typical and atypical due to 
the current pandemic.

We would like to congratulate Ms. Allison Clancy, Countrywood’s 
Teacher of the Year.  In a “normal year” Ms. Clancy is one of our AIS 
reading teachers, but this year she has eagerly and willingly taken 
on the job of teaching the 1st grade fully virtual class.  Parents and 
students alike have had nothing but wonderful things to say about Ms. 
Clancy as both a reading teacher, and this year as a virtual classroom 
teacher.  Ms. Clancy has a gift for writing and is being awarded vari-
ous grants which have enriched her reading program as well as her 
classroom.  She also spent countless hours designing, creating, and 
installing not one, but two sensory paths at Countrywood.  Congratu-
lations to Ms. Clancy on this well-deserved award.

Our Cultural Arts arm of our PTA has been hard at work finding virtu-
al, age-appropriate programs to bring in for our students, both during 
the school day, as well as evenings.   Upcoming events include; The 
Diversity Circus, Family Fun Night, and Virtual Paint Night, by special 
guest artist Ms. Whitney, Countrywood’s wonderful art teacher.  More 
details to follow on these and other upcoming events from the PTA. 

If your schedule allows, please join us this Thursday, at 9:45 am for 
our monthly virtual Countrywood PTA Meeting.  The PTA will be pro-
viding the link.  We hope to see you there.   As always, please con-
tinue to check out Countrywood on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.  
Wishing you a healthy, safe week ahead.

A Message from the Board of Education
Happy New Year to the South Huntington learning family from your 
Board of Education!  May 2021 bring an end to this devastating pan-
demic and bring back a new normal, one that allows our humanity to 
shine with gatherings, embraces and a return to our social world.
 
We encourage our residents and staff to join us tonight at 7:30 p.m. 
using the link that will be available on our website—www.shufsd.org.

News from South Huntington Educational 
Foundation, SHEF
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	 Last month’s lucky winner of the Stay Cozy Winner Basket & 
Disney + subscription was Margaret Bayley, who made it a holiday gift 
that was a huge hit! Will the SHUFSD streak of winners continue with 
the new year?
 
Perfect for a Valentines at home this year, this month’s  SHEF RAFFLE 
tickets will FEED THE SOUL WITH LOVE featuring a custom made 
charcuterie board of your choosing from The Charcuterie Queen of 
Long Island.  Filled to the brim  with a delicious mix of seasonal good-
ies, the winner may choose a gourmet charcuterie board to their liking 
and select a February delivery date.  

*Winner will be announced on Friday, January 29th, so be sure to follow 
SHEF on Facebook and Instagram 

District PTA Council News
Discount cards are available and now on a special sale!  Buy one (1) 
discount card on the PTA Websites for $6.00, or two (2) cards for $10!  
They are good until November 1, 2021!  Local vendors include IHOP, 
Blueline Deli and DQ!

News from South Huntington Library
Winter Reading Challenge: There’s no better way to spend winter 
evenings than curled up with a book! Readers are invited to sign up for 
SHPL’s Winter Reading Challenge. Read books and earn prizes from 
now until February 27. The program is free, and open to kids, teens, 
and adults. Register online at shpl.info/wrc.

The Weeks to Come

Whitman Sports

No spectators allowed at home games/meets.

Stimson Sports
No scheduled sports
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https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/IHOPHuntintonSpg2016.pdf
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://www.handandstonemelville.com/
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://ymcali.org/programs/child-care
https://www.shefinc.org/get-involved
https://www.shefinc.org/get-involved
https://www.facebook.com/SHEF-2429329713778908/
https://www.instagram.com/shef_southhuntingtonwildcats/
http://shpl.info/wrc
http://www.alticeadvantageinternet.com/#/
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Form

Spanish

Community and School District Flyers 
In an effort to make our weekly newsletter more convenient, each of the 
flyers we receive are listed below. Click on the one that interests you 
and you will be automatically linked to that flyer.

NEYSA
Jan/Mar
Tennis 

Lessons

Become a
Wildcat 
Booster

Club
Member!

Kids 
Dekhockey 

Leagues
Registration 

Now thru 
Jan 31

The 
Boxfit

Experience
All Abilities

& Skill 
Levels

Sign-up 
here for 

SH Public 
Library 

E-Newsletter

across the street from Lazy Boy

SEPTA 
2020-21

Membership 
Form

English

Flag 
Football

K-8th 
Grade

The Spirit of 
Huntington
 Art Center

Online 
Series

Join 
Boy 

Scouts 
Troop 68

Join 
Girl 

Scouts 
of Suffolk 

County

discover your hidden smile
Mita A. Parikh, DMD

Hidden Smiles Orthodontics
864 West Jericho Turnpike 

Suite B
Huntington, NY 11743

631-824-6353

www.HiddenSmiles.com 

http://www.brianmgill.com/
http://www.safebathli.com
http://www.VillageEastGifted.com
https://www.villageeastgifted.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Dr_Knott_Ad2.pdf
http://www.countyline.doitthebest.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.hbcsoccer.com/
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/47959cd4f915938d2eb91d3d4afc23d9596a2ee7.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/661ca78f7b34af3719a87f61378f6a35849b4fda.pdf
https://www.wildcatbc.org/become-a-member
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/651ad367710de6dfc381fd2f8780e7ae52e646ed.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
http://www.GCMazda.com
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/d8966315275d55488ffca7ef816d14ebbda6b69e.pdf
https://libraryaware.com/310/Subscribers/Subscribe?optInPageId=39331b79-693d-4354-9a40-eec99c8c584a
https://www.raymourflanigan.com/farmingdale-ny-furniture-mattress-store.aspx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/e8feac7ce7bf86a51d71961697ac4ba9022da6f6.docx
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/6791fa6e044d2fed0da05ac9c64df32d2bf9e5be.jpg
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/8c0c6ee761d5fcdc166581187b6fdfcd23847869.pdf
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/62dbe4267a4fea035682abd72736f9771b3a4070.jpg
http://www.framingandartgallery.com
http://www.framingandartgallery.com/
https://cdn.sanity.io/files/0mhd58v5/production/b5604e3beb219739f0781e9a0d3453c4764092ab.pdf
http://hiddensmiles.com/
https://hiddensmiles.com/


1 Schwab Road 
Huntington Station, NY 11746

http://www.huntingtonhelps.com
https://huntingtonhelps.com/
http://www.springfieldrepair.com/
https://www.springfieldrepair.com/
http://www.amypodhurstacupuncture.com/
http://www.huntingtonjeep.com
http://www.brendelsofnewyork.com
https://www.brendelsbagels.com/
http://www.ftc.edu
http://www.leaguelineup.com/welcome.asp?url=sthstebaseball
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com
http://www.dreamtreetutors.com/
http://www.TSHCamp.com
https://smythnora.com
http://www.northshoredance.net
http://www.hbcsoccer.com
http://www.mathnasium.com/huntington
http://www.thelighting-gallery.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Educator_App_(1).pdf
https://www2.raymourflanigan.com/store/ny/long-island-farmingdale-north.html
http://www.puzzlebreakLI.com


COASTLINE POOLS & SPAS

250 W. JERICHO TPKE.
HUNTINGTON STATION, 

NY 11746
631-351-4571

www.coastlinepool.com

http://www.huntingtontaxes.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Gustozo_Pizza_Ad_Master.pdf
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com
https://www.longislandhealingartslearningcenter.com/
http://www.coastlinepool.com
http://www.westhillsdentistry.com
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
https://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/Hope_to_dream.pdf
http://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
https://li-orthopedicsolutions.com/
http://www.shufsd.org/Assets/Superintendent_Newsletter/LittleLeagueSmallFryOffer.pdf
https://stores.barnesandnoble.com/store/2327?view=
https://adventureland.us/
https://adventureland.us/
http://www.embroidme-huntington.com
https://embroidme-huntington.com/
http://www.skuffyautobody.com
http://www.huntingtonmazda.com
http://www.GCMazda.com
http://www.ten-tigers.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Dont-Stop-Dancin/445562322148950


New Huntington Location
326 Walt Whitman Rd.

Huntington, NY 11746
631-444-5544

zprad.com

Supports 
South

Huntington
Schools

TFCU Can 
Help Make Your 

Financial Dreams 
A Reality. 

TeachersFCU.org

LEARN MORE

PROUD SUPPORTER OF 
SOUTH HUNTINGTON 

SCHOOLS

482 Walt Whitman Road
Melville NY, 11747

One Free Session
Good for You 
and a Friend

(first time guests and local 
residents only)

Melville Location
500 Walt Whitman Road

Melville, NY 11747
631-683-8311

http://www.suffolkCountyAcupuncture.com
https://suffolkcountyacupuncture.com/
http://www.zwangerpesiri.com/
http://zprad.com
http://FaustHarrisonPianos.com
https://faustharrisonpianos.com/
http://www.uncleg.com/
http://www.clubhousesteaks.com/
https://www.gohealthuc.com/nyc/long-island/huntington-station
https://huntington.northwell.edu/orthopedics
http://www.teachersFCU.org
https://www.teachersfcu.org//pages/index.php
http://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
https://www.huntingtonhondacars.com/tcd/home/?tcdkwid=241213330&tcdcmpid=469249&tcdadid=74562940502&locale=en_US&gclid=CIud6KuD-84CFdgNgQodNCIMfw
http://locations.jambajuice.com/ny/huntington/1100-e.-jericho-turnpike.html
https://www.orangetheoryfitness.com/
http://www.waltwhitman.org

